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Dear Parents,                     18th September, 2018 

 

This year, we are again holding a series of workshops to help you gain a greater understanding of different 

areas of learning and how you can support your child at home.   

 

We will start with a ‘Phonics and Reading Afternoon’ on Thursday 4th October between 1.30 p.m. and 2.45 

p.m. and would like to invite you to come along and join in with lots of practical activities.   Your child will be 

there to guide you round the wide range of learning opportunities.  It is a chance to learn together and gain a 

deeper understanding of how you can support their learning at home. 

 

The Early Years Foundation Stage staff will be on hand to explain how the different activities promote 

Phonics and Reading development and to answer any questions you may have.  Your involvement means a lot to 

us and the children.  We would really appreciate it if you or a family member could attend. 

 

It would greatly help our organisation of this event, if you could indicate whether you are able to attend.  

Please complete the reply slip below and return to the School Office by Friday 28th September.  If you find 

you are free to attend at the last minute, please inform the School Office.  

 

We have additional workshops planned for the afternoons on the following dates – Phonics and Writing on 

Wednesday, 7th November and Mathematics on Thursday, 17th January.  Further details will follow nearer the 

time. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at our workshops.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

N. Bayes (Mrs) 

Deputy Headteacher 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

Child’s Name: __________________________________________________   Year: _________ 

 

I/We will/will not be able to attend the Phonics and Reading workshop on 4th October. 

 

Number of spaces required: ________             Signed: ________________________ (Parent/Carer) 
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